
Please use the button at the top to translate this newsletter to
another language.
Utilice el botón a la derecha para traducir este boletín a otro
idioma.

请使用右侧的按钮将此时事通讯翻译成另一种语言。

At Washington Elementary School, we foster a student-centered community where all students are
inspired to discover their own passions, accept and appreciate the differences in one another, and

make reflective and responsible choices that will make the world a better place.



**UPDATED** 2023-24 Edison Township Public Schools Calendar

Student/Family Handbook

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1709145143/edisonk12njus/hj9tmfiyrn0kaqk3ifcj/Revised-2023-2024SchoolCalendar.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/197es5_jlZ3hAv50fPnY_IyUKvVnxTMwb9SYuBEUjwws/edit?usp=sharing


Mark your calendars .. March is a busy month! We have multiple school spirit days, a Family
Literacy Night, PTO Dine Out Night, and the month concludes with an author visit for this year's One

Book One School book, Beatrice Zinker, Upside Down Thinker. In addition, we'll celebrate Read
Across America, Daylight Savings, and Ramadan begins this month.

One Book One School
Classes in all grades have been reading Beatrice
Zinker, Upside Down Thinker. Students are
encouraged to enter our "Upside Down Thinker"
contest to be entered in a drawing for a signed
copy of the second book in this series. (Entries
due March 8)

Author Shelley Johannes
Shelley Johannes will visit our school on
Monday, March 25. We look forward to hearing
her inspiration for the character Beatrice Zinker
and her writing process for the series and
Shelley's other books. Students in grades 3-5
can enter a contest to be entered in a drawing
to have lunch with the author. (Entries due
March 15)



March 5th Kindness/Antibullying
Assembly by Echo Dance Team, NYC
Students will enjoy an interactive assembly of
high energy that captures students' attention
and entertains them while spreading a positive
message. Each dance team member will
discuss the negative impacts of bullying and
why it's everyone's responsibility to respect
themselves and those around them.

International Social Emotional Learning
Day, March 8, 2024
What is SEL Day?
SEL Day is a global, grassroots campaign for
social-emotional learning to support children's
academic recovery, mental health, and well-
being. SEL champions representing all 50 US
states and 87 countries.
On March 8 we will wear the color yellow as
part of our school spirit day to symbolize
optimism, happiness, and energy.
SEL activities for students include: "I am"
Positive Affirmation craft, a body scan
meditation, as well as Buddy activities for
Balance is Best.

Selection of 6th Grade World Language and Electives will take place on the Parent Portal beginning
on March 5th at 10am and ending on March 12th at 4pm. An email with instructions will be sent on
March 4th through the District. Please see your Middle School Homepage for the 6th grade
elective course descriptions.
Every effort will be made to accommodate the selections made for your child, but they are not
guaranteed.

Join us for Family Literacy Night on March 12 for grades 3-5!

We will celebrate literacy with students and families. Join us for a
read aloud, craft, and writing activity. Families and students will
also get books to take home!

5:30-6 Dinner (pizza)



6-7 Activities

Space is limited. One registration per family.
Your child must be present in school the day of the event.

Multiple children? Register once and indicate multiple Washington students will attend.
​This is a Title 1 funded event.

Register below:
3rd grade
4th grade
5th grade

Do You Know An Incoming Kindergartener?
Students who will be the age of 5 by October 1, 2024 are
encouraged to begin the enrollment process. Use this link to
enroll. Incoming kindergarteners are also eligible to apply to part

of our Dual Language Program. Check out the link and the fliers below for more information on
Dual Language Program. Parent presentations will be March 21 and May 14.

Spanish version flier English version flier

https://forms.gle/2VRyrKqXPp4S3jXn9
https://forms.gle/oXmzEzeNnBiRVnht5
https://forms.gle/rvgYxsw6y3smhrxYA
https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/enrollment-center/enrollment-information
https://sites.google.com/edison.k12.nj.us/dual-language-academy/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/16NFdw-AY3qvrTfRPyKFJovRGiDvusqrw/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1213og71sNpgb2D5_i6eIFUgl9Mf5bmJA/view?usp=sharing


Congratulations to our 233 students who had *perfect attendance*
in the month of January. Our attendance committee LOVED
celebrating those students by giving them a shout out on the
loudspeaker and a fun goodie bag. We hope that even more
students earned this special award for the month of February.
Check out our bulletin board by the gym with all the student names.



Congratulations to these 5 fifth graders who participated and won a coloring contest with the
American Legion of Edison.

WES students learned about the yearly celebration of Lunar New
Year. It is the celebration to mark of the arrival of spring and the
beginning of a new year. Mrs. Ales' second grade class created
dragon masks to symbolize a dragon dance, which is meant to
bring good luck to the community.

Our third graders recognized the many contributions of African Americans to America. Students
wore the picture of a significant African American each day during the month. Behind each picture
was a brief biography that students could read to whomever stopped them in the hallway to ask.





Washington School has been participating in the Kids Heart Challenge for 16 years. This year we
raised the most money ever, $6,811.07. All students participated in a culminating glow in the dark

jump rope competition to conclude their month long study of heart healthy behaviors.

Our WES staff and students raised $1,300 for the ETEA. Funds collected will support Kiddie Keep
Well, Buddy Ball of Edison, and the ETEA Scholarship Fund. Students participated by buying raffle



tickets for a chance to "pie a teacher". Staff participated in a spirit day and played in the charity
volleyball tournament.





Birthday Gram Flier

Apparel Sale-Last Call 3/18

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1aVghjI_gV3501vevOt3En10i0at1yDnc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1O1fhRIpF35p5CrUQGvye8h1cTrmG6ctH/view?usp=drive_link






Parent Helpdesk & Technology Support

https://www.edison.k12.nj.us/departments/it-department/parent-helpdesk-support


Sandra Schlatter
Sandra is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


